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Honorable Santa Rosa City Councilpersons;' Thank you for tabling the proposed Cease fire
resolution for Israel. Basically, the one sided cease-fire resolution would allow Hamas to
survive and reestablish itself as the power in Gaza thus enabling it to attack Israel again as
they had stated they would do. If the USA were attacked by Mexico and raped, tortured and
killed 60, 000 persons in San Diego and kidnaped 12, 000 ( the equivalent number comparing
Israeli Jew numbers to the USA), the USA would not rest until all the attackers were
destroyed. This is what we did when we were attacked on 9/11 and December 7, 1941! We

should expect Israel to do no less.
Thank You,

Stan Roodman., Ph.D.
Retired Professor





